The University of Edinburgh | Alumni Mini-Interview

We are always keen to share graduate stories with our international community of alumni, friends and supporters, and would very much like to hear about your journey since leaving the University, as well as memories of your experiences during your student days.

Attached below is our mini interview form and I would be delighted to discuss this further with you if you have any questions. A rough guide would be a paragraph or two per section or however much you feel comfortable with.

We are interested in the role that the University has played in your life, either directly - in terms of skills and knowledge - or indirectly, via friends, experiences or chance encounters. It is also fascinating to hear how the University has changed over the years, from physical things like new buildings and campus expansion, to the changing nature of teaching and student life in the city.

I hope this is of interest and if you have any queries at all please don’t hesitate to get in touch.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Best wishes, 

Craig Rutherford
Development and Alumni Officer, Biological Sciences

0131 650 6313
craig.rutherford@ed.ac.uk

​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​

The University of Edinburgh | Alumni Mini-Interview
Thank you for your interest in providing an alumni profile.
Please complete the following sections as fully as you can and return the completed form and a photo of yourself (a jpg file, approx 72dpi) to: craig.rutherford@ed.ac.uk
	About You

	Full Name
	

	Course
	

	Year of Graduation 
	

	E-mail
	

	Telephone
	


	Tell us about your time at the School of Biological Sciences (SBS)
You might want to mention why you chose Edinburgh and SBS in the first place, notable experiences, favourite memories and any tales of summer jobs and/or volunteering.  Please also let us know if you received a bursary or scholarship of any kind.

	


	Tell us about your Experiences since leaving the University 

You might want to mention your current occupation, your career path, Edinburgh/SBS’s contribution to your career choices and notable personal and professional achievements. 

	


	Alumni wisdom
If you could offer one piece of advice to current students what would it be?

	


Many thanks for taking the time to complete this survey. 
The information and photograph you provide may be used for promotional or recruitment materials for the University of Edinburgh.
	Signature*
	

	Date
	


* If you are sending this form by e-mail and, therefore, cannot provide your signature, the e-mail confirms that you give your permission for the above.
